

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

March 5, 2014

Ms. Lori Hewitt, President Kiwanis Club of St. Charles PO Box 3 St. Charles, IL 60174

Dear Ms. Hewitt,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of \$1,000 on March 5, 2014. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization. Gifts like your enable us to provide equipment (such as iPads) at no cost for students to help them succeed and participate in the community, increase their social interactions, and gain in self-confidence and strength. We also are very grateful for the assistance to help us provide baby-sitting services for families of children with disabilities so they can participate in parent support and educational activities. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D.

Executive Director